
Notes from the Head Teacher

It has been wonderful to welcome the children back this week and to 
meet lots of parents and families. Thank you very much for such a warm 
welcome!

Our two INSET days were a great way for me to get to know the staff 
team and learn more about this special school. Staff reflected on what 
makes Coulsdon such a great school. Many staff enjoy being part of a 
family orientated school where they feel they are supported by the 
caring community we serve. Thank you for the support you offer them 
and thank you to the staff for their engagement on these two days!

Mrs Hudson

Reflection

Our worship this week has linked to new beginnings and 
going on journeys when you are unsure what you are facing. 
We are told in Deuteronomy not only that God is with us but 
He has gone ahead of us on that journey and will always take 
care of us.

“Do not be afraid or discouraged, for the LORD will 
personally go ahead of you. He will be with you; he will 

neither fail you nor abandon you.””
Deuteronomy 31:8-18

Drop Off & Pick Up
This is a polite reminder about parking outside the school. Please be 
considerate to residents in neighbouring streets and avoid blocking 
driveways and parking on drop kerbs and the pavements. These 
residents are part of our community and we should be respectful of 
their space. Thank you for your support with this.

Breakfast Club
If you are dropping off your children for breakfast club, 
please use the breakfast club bell which can be found on the 
left hand side of the door. We still have spaces available for 
breakfast club. Please complete the Google form which is 
emailed weekly on a Friday to book places. 

Curriculum Corner – Year 6
It has been lovely to see the children return to school and start their new 
topics with ‘engagement’ activities. Year 6 are learning about World War 
2 this term and have been busy making Anderson shelters, experiencing 
what it was like for an evacuee and even doing some 1940s baking. I 
was lucky enough to try some of their efforts and I am delighted to 
report they were delicious!

Coming up………….

Monday 12th: The extra-curricular clubs begin next week 
(except for chess)
Tuesday 13th: We welcome the new Reception Class as they 
begin their phased start to school
Tuesday 13th: The “Meet the Teacher” sessions are taking 
place in the evening for children in Years 1 – 6
Tuesday 13th: The second round of trials for the school 
football team are taking place after school
Monday 10th & Wednesday 12th October: Parents 
Consultation evenings will take place in school from 4pm-
7pm. Further information to follow


